
PTFA Christmas Events 

Christmas is going to look different for all of us this year as lots of the usual Christmas 

events can’t happen in the same way. As a PTFA we’ve been hard at work to plan 

events that the children will enjoy and will also raise much needed funds for our school. 
 

 

Christmas Fair 
 

We are planning a small version of a Christmas Fair that the children can enjoy in their 

class bubbles. In the last week of term children can enjoy an afternoon of Christmas 

games, cookie decorating, Christmas crafts, a jolly jar, a sweet cone and a special Zoom 

call with Santa himself (small gift included)! All this will be provided for just £10 payable 

on ParentPay by Friday 11th December. 
 

Jolly Jars: This is always our most popular stall at the fair! Please get the children involved 

and fill a jam jar with treats (wrapped sweets, small toys etc.), decorate as much or as 
little as you like and bring into school on Friday 11th December. 
 

Bottle Tombola: We are planning the bottle tombola as the only ’real’ stall, with a few 

modifications to make it safe, after school on Friday 4th December. We would really       

appreciate a donation of a bottle of wine, fizz or beer on Monday 30th November. As a 
thank you it will be a non-uniform day. 

 

We will also be running a Facebook market night and a Krispy Kreme sale during the 

month of December. More details to follow! 
 

 

Christmas Movie Nights 
 

Movie nights are always popular so we’re delighted to offer a festive movie in class   

bubbles after school on the dates shown. The cost is £3.50 per child and includes a drink 

and a packet of crisps. Please book and pay on ParentPay by Friday 4th December. 

7th December: Sparrowhawk (Frozen 2) and Peregrine classes (Trolls World Tour) 

8th December: Kestrel (Arthur Christmas) and Owl class (Nativity) 

9th December: Buzzard class (Christmas Chronicles - please note this is a PG) 
 

Christmas Panto 
 

Thanks to the wonders of Zoom we are able to offer an online showing of a special 

Christmas pantomime  in class bubbles during the school day on Thursday 17th Decem-

ber. The cost is £4 per child, payable on ParentPay by Friday 11th December. Children 

may bring in a small packet of sweets to enjoy just like we normally do at the real thing! 

 

We really appreciate your support with these events and hope the children enjoy all the 

festive fun! 

Your PTFA Team 

 

 


